
Announcements 4/15/24 
 

The Winterguard International Championships was held in Dayton, 

Ohio this past weekend. BTHS Guard placed 5th in the Nation in their 

Scholastic A Division. Highest score and highest placement in school 

history! They were the only team from Florida to make it to the finals 

in Scholastic A AND they have been promoted to Open Class. 

Congratulations BTHS Winterguard!!  

 

Congratulations to the BartramTrail High school ethics bowl team of: 

Karis matheson, Moriah Fleming, Riley o'keefe, Sophie Delaney, 

Lincoln matheson, jordan kasner, and Brody rauch.  They competed 

this past weekend at the national high school ethics bowl at the 

university of North Carolina chapel hill.  They went up against the best 

private, public, and charter high schools in the nation, and placed 

18th.  Congratulations on your hard work, and a great season! 

 

The Hispanic Honor Society is hosting a Spirit Night at Taps Bar and 

Grill this tonight from 5:30 – 8:30. Please come out to support HHS 

during their last Spirit Night of the year. All proceeds go to our senior 

scholarship fund. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 


